
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/18/2022 3:15:24 PM

First name: Robert

Last name: Dennis

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Sirs, the proposed development on Holland Lake is a travesty . The forest service should not be

servicing  an out of state developers grandouise plans to destroy historical and pristine land belonging to the

people. This is so far from the forest services mission I can't believe they are considering it. Are you aware that it

borders the Bob Maeshal wilderness. I hope you take the comments of a longtime Montana resident who is

passionate about preserving what we have seriously. If you destroy this area it will never be restored.

Sincerely 


